
 

 

 

 

 

Conduct of Visitors to Our School 

 

Although fulfilling a public function, all Sefton schools 

are private places.  Parents, guardians and members 

of the public have no automatic right of entry.  We will 

therefore act to ensure that St Mary’s Catholic Primary 

School remains a safe place for pupils, staff and other 

members of their community. 

 

If a parent or visitor’s behaviour is a cause for concern, 

they WILL be asked to leave the school premises.  In 

serious cases, the Headteacher or the local authority 

can notify them in writing that they will be barred from 

the premises. 

 


